



May 29, 2018




[bookmark: Text1][bookmark: _GoBack]Dear      ,


You have been in contact with someone that has hepatitis B. 

 It is recommended that you see your health care provider to be tested for hepatitis B. The blood test will detect if you have hepatitis B, or if you have protection (antibodies) for the hepatitis B virus. 

The hepatitis B vaccine can protect you if you do not already have protection. The vaccine is safe and effective and is free of charge. This can be provided by your doctor or a local public health nurse.

I have enclosed an information sheet that provides information about hepatitis B.
[bookmark: Text2][bookmark: Text3][bookmark: Text4]If you have further questions or require assistance contact me at        -      -     , Monday to Friday 8:30-4:30.









Sincerely,




Public Health Nurse







